
 
 

Mrs. Fruchey & Mrs. May 
Classroom Newsletter 
April 19, 2024  

 

Dear Parents,  
Only 27 days of school left (but who’s counting?) 

 
Congratulations to the following students, who met their AR goal for March 
Reading Month: Josie, Hayley, Gunnar, Kayden, Jake, Izzy, Natalie, Damien, Alize, 
and Dixie.  Nice work! 
 
M-STEP testing is almost complete and we will have a bit of a break before we 
begin NWEA/MAP.  We’ve had good attendance and good effort so far! 
 
In math, we are working on coordinate grids.  In reading, we’re doing a novel 
study on The Hero Two Doors Down. We have finished science for the year and 
are learning about the events leading to the American Revolution in social 
studies. 
 
Don’t forget: 

• Please donate glue sticks, tissues or wipes (for tables and surfaces) if you 
are able.  

• Science M-STEP is next Tuesday, April 23. 

• NWEA/MAP testing is the week of April 29. 

• Field Day and the Day of the Notables is Thursday, May 23. 

• Our field trip to Greenfield Village/The Henry Ford is Friday, May 24.  We 
will be sending out more specific information about the day of the trip 
soon! 

 

Feel free to contact us if you have questions or concerns at any time by note, 
email, Class Dojo, or phone call. Have a great week!  

Ms. Fruchey & Mrs. May 

frucheys@bas-k12.org   
616/794-4711 
maym@bas-k12.org 
616/794-4773 
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